From: "Emmerich, Steven Mr." <steven.emmerich@nist.gov>
Subject: FW: ASHRAE Standard 62.2 addenda
Date: April 29, 2014 3:27:29 PM EDT
To: "Persily, Andrew K." <andrew.persily @nist.gov>

This one is kind of weak but could be included.

steve

From: Dunlop, Jodi [mailto:jdunlop@ashrae.org]
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 9:52 AM
To: Emmerich, Steven Mr.

Cc: Ferguson, Steve

Subject: RE: ASHRAE Standard 62.2 addenda

Thank you. Steve — do you know where the standard has been adopted?

Jodi Dunlop, Communications Manager
American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers, Inc.
Direct Line: 678-539-1140 Fax: 678-539-2140  eMail: jdunlop@ashrae.org  Web: www.ASHRAE .org

Be Green, Save Time - Renew And Join ASHRAE Online

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Emmerich, Steven Mr. [mailto:steven.emmerich@nist.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 9:35 AM

To: Dunlop, Jodi

Subject: RE: ASHRAE Standard 62.2 addenda

CO alarms are a bit of a big deal and, of course, a bit controversial. One angle to that story would be that a requirement for alarms was recently included
in the I-codes but only for some homes (Steve Ferguson should be able to help with details on that). Our committee believes they should be in all homes
as the threat of CO poisoning can come from a wide variety of sources — not entirely predictable. Other than that, some are just clean up or implementing
recent interpretations. A storyline might be that as the standard is becoming more widely used (some code adoptions and green building programs),
issues come up requiring clarification in the language. Addenda m and s are more substantial changes. S would give different credit for different types of
ventilation systems — first time we’ve proposed that.

steve

From: Dunlop, Jodi [mailto:jdunlop@ashrae.org]
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2009 4:08 PM

To: Emmerich, Steven Mr.

Subject: ASHRAE Standard 62.2 addenda

Hi Steve:
I’'m looking at the addenda that just went out for review. Is addendum / a pretty big deal? | know carbon monoxide detectors were an issue early in
development of the standard.

If not |, then what would you suggest we focus on for a release? There are so many addenda out, | think we need to do something to keep the standard in
the news.

Thanks

Jodi

Jodi Dunlop, Communications Manager
American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers, Inc.
Direct Line: 678-539-1140 Fax: 678-539-2140 eMail: jdunlop@ashrae.org  Web: www.ASHRAE.org
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